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Riverview Health adds plastic surgery service line and welcomes 
new surgeon
 
Westfield—Riverview Health is pleased to welcome Dr. Joshua Tieman and Riverview Health 
Physicians Plastic Surgery in Westfield. Dr. Tieman will assist Dr. Sam Heiser at Hamilton Surgical 
Associates with performing breast reconstruction surgery immediately following mastectomies. In 
addition to that, he will also perform many different elective procedures. 

As an artist, Joshua Tieman, MD, knew plastic surgery was his calling when he began medical 
school. Dr. Tieman’s goal with every procedure is to combine his abilities with the patient’s vision 
to deliver the results they desire. Whether a patient is seeking restoration of their body after 
cancer, childbirth, weight loss, traumatic injuries or simply wants to enhance their natural beauty—
Dr. Tieman is here to help.

Dr. Tieman completed his fellowship training in plastic surgery at the University of Utah, where 
he worked with some of the best surgeons in the Mountain West region, including internationally 
renowned surgeons. This experience has put Dr. Tieman on the cutting edge of breast 
reconstruction, a service he is excited to offer women at his practice.
  
To schedule an appointment with Dr. Tieman, call 317.214.5795.

About Riverview Health
Riverview Health is comprised of a full-service, 156-bed hospital in Noblesville, a 16-bed hospital 
in Westfield, as well as three freestanding combined ER and urgent care facilities. Also included are 
more than 25 primary, immediate and specialty-care facilities in Hamilton County. Riverview Health 
provides comprehensive inpatient and outpatient services in more than 35 healthcare specialties and 
has been frequently recognized for its clinical and service excellence. National achievements include 
Healthgrades 5-star rating (2020) for total knee replacement and spinal fusion and the American 
College of Cardiology awarded Riverview Health with the NCDR Chest Pain—MI Registry Platinum 
Performance Achievement Award for 2019—an award achieved six years in a row. Riverview Health 
was also recognized by the Indiana Hospital Association for its infant and maternal health with 
the INspire Hospital of Distinction Category of Excellence award (2020). For more information on 
Riverview Health, visit riverview.org.


